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DENGUE/CHIKUNGUNIYA/MALARIA PREVENTION NOTE 

Dear Parent 
 

In wake of the monsoon season, the threat of mosquito bites is very common so to avoid such 

incidents to happen, parents are requested to send their wards in full sleeves shirt with 

school logo imprinted on it and dark blue plain denims, without any embroidery or 

design. 

Although the school is taking all preventive measures against such incidents, we advise you 

to apply odomos/any mosquito repellent ointment/stickers every day on bare parts of the 

body before sending your ward to school. 

Regards  
 
 
Principal   


